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Brothers and Sisters: 

Greetings from the National office of NAACP Religious Affairs Department. Everyone 
knows our nation has recently endured tough financial times, and as a result many 
homes have been foreclosed. If your primary residence was involved in a foreclosure 
process between January 1, 2009 and December 31, 2010, you may qualify for a free 
Independent Foreclosure Review. 

The Independent Foreclosure Review will determine whether you suffered financial 
injury and should receive compensation or other remedy because of errors or other 
problems during your home foreclosure process. 

If you believe you are eligible to participate in the program, you may complete and 
submit a Request for Review Form. It is important that you complete the form to the 
best of your ability; all information you provide can be useful. You must have been a 
customer of one of the 27 participating mortgage servicers. Please visit 
www.independentforeclosurereview.com or call toll free 1-855-778-0855 for more 
information.  The list of lenders is provided below. Hurry!  The deadline for 
applications is December 31, 2012. 

God’s blessings, 

 

Reverend Nelson B. Rivers III 
Vice President of Stakeholder Relations, NAACP 
 

Please reply to:  tgrant@naacpnet.org or 443-509-3960 
Lenders: 
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